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Comments: Since these cabins were constructed on Federal lands, they are squatter cabins and should be
removed. Having people stay in wilderness areas opens them up to encounters with bears, wolves and coyotes,
and also snakes. There is a chance of wildfires via use of the cabins as well. How about the hunters that sneak
out their kills? There just is nothing good about keeping these cabins in a wildlife are. LET WILDLIFE BE SAFE
IN THE WILD!



